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EB-2011-0024
Letter of Comment

Attached are the 7 copies of otr Letter of Corunent regarding file EB201t-0024.

Trusting this is satisfactory,

Sincerely,

(, 4aø=-=
Herta'Woerner 
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EB-20r t-0024

Herta & Arno'Woemer submit a Letter of Comment

We are residents of Pottageville since l966,residing   

A 16 inch Gas Line is to be installed to feed the YEC Peaker Plant.

Why was this route chosen?

Besides 15-20 School Buses (Monday to Friday) I counted 75 to 85 vehicles every 10
minutes from 7:30-8:00am.

The Gas Line is very dangerous to all of us living in Pottageville and also detrimental to
property values and our wells.

\Me had little or no information from otr Council and the Media---we did not know what
was going on.

Once again, we ask --why was this route chosen with so much at stake for all the
residents of Pottageville?

Every effort should be made to change the route to Route 4 (Highway 9), with much less
impact on everyone.

Thank you.

Yours truly,




